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Mr George Dedes
General Manager

City of Ryde Council
Locked Bag 2069
North Ryde NSW 1670

Dear Mr Dedes,
Re: 2-6 Chatham Road Ryde PP_2017_RYDEC_002_01

We write to you regarding the extension requested for the Planning Proposal at 2-6
Chatham Road Ryde. -

After reviewing the merits of this proposal and the recent request for extension, it is
considered that an extension of six (6) months is appropriate. Due to the ongoing
delays with this proposal, it is requested that Council provide a detailed update to the
Department after three (3) months to ensure that the Planning Proposal is
progressing and will meet the extended timeframe granted.

The Accelerated Rezoning Team can assist Council staff with writing an updated
Planning Proposal.

If there are other opportunities for the Accelerated Rezoning Team to assist Council
progress this proposal, please contact Andrew Neil, Specialist Rezoning Officer on
8289 6785 or at Andrew.Neil@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Ama(. Harvey,hg/—]//g'/

Director Regions, Sydney Region East
Planning Services

320 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2000 | GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001 | planning.nsw.gov.au




